
Maria J. Moncada 

Senior Attorney   

Florida Power & Light Company 

700 Universe Boulevard 

Juno Beach, FL  33408-0420 

(561) 304-5795 

(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile) 

E-mail:  maria.moncada@fpl.com 

 

September 12, 2018 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  

Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer   
Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 20180160-EG 

 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 
 

On August 31, 2018, Florida Power & Light Company’s (“FPL”) filed a Petition for 
Approval of Second Revised Tariff 8.930 which would extend its Voluntary Solar Pilot Rider 
twelve months through December 31, 2019.  Pursuant to a request from Commission Staff, FPL 
hereby waives the 60-day deadline set forth in Section 366.04(3) through the December 11, 2018 
agenda conference, so that the Commission may consider FPL’s Petition at that time.     

 
Please contact me if there are any questions regarding this letter. 
 
 

Sincerely,  
 

s/ Maria J. Moncada    

    Maria J. Moncada 
 

 
 

 
 
 
cc: Office of Public Counsel   
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